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Dear Don, 

TALENCE, LE June 29,1973 

I am a little worried not havigg news from you.I hope everything is wll 

well for you both. Will you be at home about Septemner i 20? If so,I could may be 

spend 3 or 4 days with you on my way back from San Francisco. Please let me know 

as soon as possible. I f I have ne answer by July 20, I will take it it is not possible. 

At that time I have to make reservations. 

Wi~th all best wishes, 

Bien amicalement, 

F.Bordes 

gxxx Carsac-Aillac 

24200 Sarlat. 

P . S. I will not be 1n the Chicago Circus. 
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